
Cover Letter 

Dear Editors and Reviewers 

 

Thank you very much for your comments. We have revised the manuscript entitled 

" Wrap choice during fundoplication" (Manuscript NO:52209), and would like to resubmit it 

for your consideration.  

We have addressed the comments raised by the reviewers. Point by 

point responses to the reviewers’ comments are listed for your consideration. 

We would like to express our thanks to the editors and reviewers for 

the constructive comments. 

We are grateful that you have offered us this opportunity to resubmit 

our manuscript.  

We hope that the revised version of the manuscript is now 

acceptable for publication in your journal. 

Please address correspondence to:  

Simon R Bramhall, FRCS (Gen Surg), MD, Attending Doctor, Surgeon, Department of Surgery, 

The County Hospital, Union Walk, Hereford HR1 2ER, United Kingdom. 

simon.bramhall@wvt.nhs.uk 

We shall look forward to hearing from you at your earliest convenience. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Simon Bramhall 

Response to Reviewers 

 

Reviewer 1: The references have been edited as suggested. 

Reviewer 2: The suggested reference is now included. 

Reviewer 3: No suggestions are made. 

Reviewer 4: No suggestions are made. 

Reviewer 5: No suggestions are made. 


